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Tuesday, 29 March 2022 

Non uniform days 
Dear parents / carers, 

On Friday, 22nd April, we will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for one of our former pupils to 

attend the World Scout Jamboree in 2023.  We are so proud that she has been selected for such a 

prestigious event and hope you will support her fundraising by sending in a donation of £1 per family for 

that day for your child to wear what they would like.  All the money donated will go to Paige’s fundraising 

total. 

Paige has written a short letter introducing herself and explaining a bit more about the Jamboree, 

“My name is Paige Newbold. I am 14 years old, I am a former student of Edgewood Primary School and 

currently attend Holgate Academy.  I have been selected to represent Nottinghamshire in the World Scout 

Jamboree in the summer of 2023.  

The World Scout Jamboree is a 3-week long experience which takes place every 4 years in a different host 

country, this jamboree being in South Korea. It involves scouts from all over the world meeting together to 

share their journeys, experience different cultures and overall build life-long friendships and shape the way 

of scouting for the future. To reach this point scouts are selected through a process that challenges their 

teamwork, communication and leadership skills.  

I am honoured to have been selected to be a 1 of the 36 members of Notts Unit 16, and this is a huge 

achievement as the selection process had 178 people attend. 

Along with my family, my Explorers Group and Ashfield District Scouting. I must now raise £3,600 and I 

would be incredibly grateful if you could help me in raising funds for this opportunity of a lifetime and share 

my journey. 

Please see https://paiges-jamboree-fund.co.uk/ for events, details and ways to donate. Thank you very 

much for your support.  

Many thanks, 

Paige Newbold” 

As well as this date after Easter, we will also be holding a non-uniform day this coming Friday (1st 

April 2022) to thank the children and staff for all their hard work this term.  There is no donation 

for this non-uniform day.  Please make sure your children wear clothing that is suitable for their 

activities on any non-uniform day, including PE if they have it on Friday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk
http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
https://paiges-jamboree-fund.co.uk/

